July 25, 2022

Chris and Holly Plato 7770 Queens Cres. Prince George, B.C V2N 3H4

Dear neighbour,

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that we will be installing a heated, in-ground pool in our backyard. This will take place in the late spring/early summer of 2023.

Our son, "Redacted" and really enjoys swimming but does not like public pools or beaches, as large groups of people cause him great anxiety. We want to install this pool so that he can participate in something he loves without stress.

In order to do this, we need to apply for a variance permit. You may receive notification from the City of Prince George and we are asking for your support to install our pool.

Name: Richard Chartlet

Property Address: 7774 Queens Cres,

Redacted

Signature:

Redacted

Thank you for much for your support.

For more information contact:

Bryce Deveau - Planner, City of Prince George Bryce.deveau@princegeorge.ca

250-561-7657

July 25, 2022

Chris and Holly Plato 7770 Queens Cres. Prince George, B.C V2N 3H4

Dear neighbour,

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that we will be installing a heated, in-ground pool in our backyard. This will take place in the late spring/early summer of 2023.

Our son *Redacted* and really enjoys swimming but does not like public pools or beaches, as large groups of people cause him great anxiety. We want to install this pool so that he can participate in something he loves without stress.

In order to do this, we need to apply for a variance permit. You may receive notification from the City of Prince George and we are asking for your support to install our pool.

Name: Jillian Fegan

Property Address: 7766 QUEENS Cres.

I support this application:

YES NO

Redacted

Redacted

Thank you for much for your support.

For more information contact:

Bryce Deveau – Planner, City of Prince George Bryce.deveau@princegeorge.ca

250-561-7657